From: Jesse Johnson[SMTP:JESSEJ@SDCORN.ORG]
Sent: Wednesday, February 04, 2015 3:07:55 PM

To: PUC

Subject: Docket: HP14-002

Auto forwarded by a Rule

Dear Chairman Nelson,
| am submitting the attached letter on behalf of Keith Alverson, president of the South Dakota Corn Growers Association.
Please add these comments to Docket: HP14-002, the Dakota Access pipeline permit.

Thanks,

Jesse Johnson

South Dakota Corn

4712 S. Technopolis Drive
Sioux Falls, SD 57106
Office: (605) 334.0100
Cell: (605) 949.1279
Email: jessej@sdcorn.org

Web: sdcorn.org

Twitter: @sdcorn
Download the new SD Corn Alerts App




